Shalfleet Village Hall -

Maintenance Report.
for meeting on 10th December 2021.

Repairs.

The boiler has been serviced and the water pipe for the now discarded wall mounted
water heater has been tidied down to size.

Nigel Roberts has been in touch to repair the wall by the Church Lane gate. No date has
yet been set.

After last week’s storm the side door was found open. This was due to the side door
having dropped slightly over time which had stopped the bolt from sliding home. The
retaining hole has now been reshaped to allow the bolt to fully close and secure the door.
The replacement toilet seat has been fitted.

The outside light over the front steps is currently on at all times due to the PIR not
working properly. A replacement will be purchased and fitted.

Improvements.

WiFi & projector - see separate agenda item.

One of next year’s wedding hirers has enquired about a floor for our marquees. Adding
this option would enhance our wedding reception package. Hessian type flooring costs
£200 per marquee. It could be added as an optional extra to the marquee for £40-£50. Cost
would be covered by 8-10 hires. Most of next year wedding receptions are using our
marquees so it is possible this investment would repay quite quickly.

Other.

Grave diggers continue to drive both Land Rovers and small diggers down to field to
access the new graveyard.
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